GREAT NECK PUBLIC SCHOOLS JOHN L. MILLER-GREAT NECK NORTH HIGH SCHOOL 35 POLO ROAD

GREAT NECK, NEW YORK 11023 PHONE (516) 441-4720

http://gnnhsguidance.weebly.com/

Guidance Office

May, 2017

Dear Junior Parent:

Several years ago we made the proactive decision to move up our College Planning Program from September of students' senior year to the spring of their junior year. With the goal of reducing the anxiety that surrounds the college application process, this has also provided an opportunity to ensure that students and parents are aware of their summer responsibilities and to prepare in advance for a busy fall season in which students will begin their senior year classes, resume their extracurricular activities, continue their standardized testing, meet with college representatives, and complete their college applications.

Students and parents are encouraged to attend our Rising Senior College Program on Monday, June 5th at 7:00PM. The program will begin in the Commons and more specific details in regard to the program will be provided at that time. I realize this is a busy time with end of school year events, but this will be a worthwhile and informative session that will include an opportunity for questions and answers.

We hope you and your child can join us on June 5th. It will be a nice way to end the school year and build excitement for senior year and beyond!

Sincerely,

Michael Neary

Director of Guidance

MN:jz